CORRESPONDENCE

9/3/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 10119-2021
From: Antonia Hover
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:30 PM
To: 'rh28rh@gmail.com’
Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low
CORRECTION

Good Afternoon, Mr. Hernandez.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of
Consumer Assistance and Qutreach will be notified.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commlssion Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shuward oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phowe: (£50) 412-6467

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:38 PM

To: 'Robert Hernandez' <rh28rh@gmail.com>

Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Mr. Hernandez.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy clerke |
Flovida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard cak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 412-646F

From: rh28rh=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rh28rh=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Robert
Hernandez

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 4:52 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

1



Dear Commissioner

This is in reference tp Docket No. 20210015-EI.

The FPL proposed settlement is not advantageous to consumers.

As a retiree who lives on a fixed income, the cost of electricity needs to be kept low.
Thank you for your consideration.

Robert Hernandez

9 Island Ave, #1402 Miami Beach, FL 33139

Thank you,

Robert Hernandez
9 ISLAND AVE APT 1402
Miami Beach FL, 33139-1328



Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:38 PM

To: ‘Robert Hernandez'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Mr. Hernandez.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commlsslon Deputy Clevk |
Flovida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32299

Phone: (£50) 412-646F

From: rh28rh=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rh28rh=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Robert
Hernandez

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 4:52 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Dear Commissioner

This is in reference tp Docket No. 20210015-EI.

The FPL proposed settlement is not advantageous to consumers.

As a retiree who lives on a fixed income, the cost of electricity needs to be kept low.
Thank you for your consideration.

Robert Hernandez

9 Island Ave, #1402 Miami Beach, FL 33139

Thank you,

Robert Hernandez
9 ISLAND AVE APT 1402
Miami Beach FL, 33139-1328





